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AH Committee

From: Ann Kizel <anniekainalu@icloud.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 9:21 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Makila At Launiopko 

To whom it may concern: 
 
Please, please, please reconsider adding more homes in Launiopoko and changing designation from 
AG LAND to URBAN. Our tiny island infrastructure can not handle more homes, especially in the 
water starved, fire hazard of Launiopoko.  
 
Please take careful consideration when submitting your vote. Consider the whole of West Maui and 
not just a certain developer trying to change the system to benefit a few.  
 
Mahalo for your consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annie Kizel 
28 year Maui Resident 


